
 

September 25, 2002 

Video Division, LPTV Branch 
Federal Communications Commission 

Dear Sir: 

Interference with an application designated AP417 was identified during the coverage and interference 
analysis of K47GR. Upon investigation of the facts surrounding this particular application, I called the 
FCC LPTV branch and spoke to Hossein Hashemzadah on 8-15-02. The application appeared to be 
dormant with no resolution for a very long period of time and I asked about the possibility of it being 
dismissed. Further conversation with Hossein resulted in his recommendation to file the application for 
K47GR and to ignore the application designated AP417 in this particular case. Therefore, even though 
this application may indicate interference with AP417, I ask that K47GR still be granted the power 
upgrade and that the AP417 application be resolved in a timely manner or be dismissed. 

Sincerely, 

Greg Best 
President 
 

Gr eg B est   
Consul t ing,  Inc. 

5541 Vantage   Vista   Drive 
Colorado Springs, CO 80919  
719-592-9781 


